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Oak Tree Blessing 

Edendale School Field 

1pm 

Saturday 14th April 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
As you will have heard, the big oak tree on the school field fell down in the storm on Tuesday 
night. Today we took a photo of the whole school in front of the tree. This photo may appear 
in the Central Leader next week.  
 
The oak tree has a lot of historical significance to the Edendale community. Tomorrow we 
are holding a ceremony to bless the tree. The blessing will be on the field at 1:00pm. All are 
welcome. 
 
Please use the Shorwell Street entrance at the back of the school as the Sandringham Road 
gates will be closed for security reasons. We hope to see you tomorrow. 
 
Warm regards, 
Carolyn ‘Aukafolau 
Principal 
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